
Notice of Meeting Date Change 

The next meeting of the Moretown Memorial Library Board of Trustees will be held on Tuesday, 

May 9, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the Moretown Memorial Library.  This is a change from the 

regularly scheduled meeting time (Thursday, May 11).  It is open to the public.   

 

Karen Sharpwolf, Chairperson 

 


